
Dominique  Sommer
Yarmouth 
LD 1149
Dear Senator Hickman, Representative Supica, and members of the Joint Standing 
Committee on Veterans and Legal Affairs,
I am in opposition  of LD 1149 because these restrictions can and will harm every 
type of voter, including my sons who are students at out of state universities, but care 
about Maine politics and vote. All of the evidence suggests that voter IDs don’t 
prevent voter fraud. I urge the committee to oppose this bill. Thank you 


